[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 

YEAH! This year the District has added a streamlined process for completing permission slips.   It is all on-line! It is easy to access and will involve far less paper going home.  Please go to https://consent.sd62.bc.ca to access the forms and give your consent.  Our new online system has several electronic consent forms for you to review.

In order to access this system you must have a valid email address with the school.  You will go in the system and ask for an access number which will act as your password.  Once you have an access password number you will be able to gain entry to the system and will be able to see all the forms.

The following forms are available.  The ones with two stars are the ones normally sent by hard copy and are necessary to be completed.  The others are to be completed if requested by your teacher or if you would like to use the School Cash On-line system.

Fresh Grade – If a teacher is using this communication tool in their classroom, and you consent, you will be able to go online and view the students work and grades.

 **General Consent for Low Risk Field Trips and Activities – Rather than sending home a paper consent for each activity, this would cover all Low Risk school activities.   High Risk activities require a parent consent each activity.

Google APPs for education –  Teachers in Grade 4 and 5 might be wanting to use this learning tool with your child.  They will let you know if it is part of the classroom plan and will ask for your child’s permission and your permission to use the system.  Once you are made aware, you will access the form through this portal. 

**Internet Access – Agree to the term of safe use of the internet at school

**Media Consent – Allows us to use student names and pictures in our media publications

School Cash online – You can pay and access all your school fees online.  No need to come into school to pay or write cheques anymore.

THANK YOU.  If you are unable to access and give permission on-line please contact the school and we will provide hard copies of all the forms for you to complete.   If you have any questions or concerns after looking through the package attached or with accessing the on-line permission system, please call us at the school.

Take care,
Karen
